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  Big news from South Cheshire CLASP!   
  
We are excited to welcome our new leadership team   
  
✨ Sharon Stowell steps into the role of CEO, working alongside our experienced Service 
Managers, Sharon Hickson and Sue Chapman. Together, they bring passion, lived  
experience, and deep commitment to supporting CLASP families. 
   
  Please join us in giving a warm welcome to Sharon, Sue & Sharon as they take CLASP 
 forward into an exciting new chapter! 

SUMMER  Activities 
 

Fundraising Update 

We did it!!!! The Cloud was the ending 
point of our 500 Mile Challenge! The 

families did so well to reach the top on 
probably the hottest day of the year...  

A huge thank you to everyone for their 
amazing fundraising efforts. We have 
walked over 500 miles, gone beyond 

our target and raised £820!!  

During the Summer, our families enjoyed activities…. kayaking at Brereton Lake, 

a trip to New Brighton for ice cream and sandcastles, den building at Joey the 

Swan, a walk up The Cloud and days out at Westport Lake and Stafford Park... 



 

 

 

  

     
 

            
 

VISION BOARD  
WORKSHOP 

 

Our Vision Board Workshop was a huge hit 

with everyone! Thank you to Joanna Nelson 

from Homebird  for facilitating. Our parents 

created vision boards to help them dream and 

think about what is really important in their 

lives.  

 

W O RK S HO P—G OO D  

S LE E P HA BIT S  

 THURSDAY 23RD 

OCTOBER 

C ONTACT  THE  OFFIC E  FOR  

MORE  INFORMATION  

  CLASP by the Numbers 
Here’s what 2025 has looked like so 
far ⬇️ 
  162 referrals 
  88 counselling clients 
  30 young people in group therapy 
  20 Primary Plus graduates 
 ‍  11 families in 1:1 support 
 

 
We said Goodbye to Emma  after 15 years as 
our amazing Support Worker/Counsellor. We 

wish her well as she starts her new adventures in 
sunny Spain!  

 
 

MONTHLY WALKS 
 Westport Lake, Salt Line Way 

 

RETIREMENT FAREWELLS 
We said goodbye to Julia Wood & Marie 
Harrison in September.  We wish them 

both a happy and healthy  
retirement! 

 
 

Christmas 

 Holiday Activities 

Check out our  

facebook page for up 

to date details and  

information ! 

 

 

 


